
 Ft Oglethorpe Kiwanis Newsletter 

May 23 2014     2-31 
  

The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met at Hutcheson 
Medical Center on May 23, 2014 with Chris McKeever 
presiding with 11 members and 3 guests present 
  
Program Chair Jeff Epperson introduced his sons - 
Caleb, Tyler and Jordan. 
 
Jordan is an upcoming Junior at Berry College and 
spoke of his Key Club days at Ridgeland High 
School.  To support KI Eliminate Project he organized 
a "Drum Off" at Ridgeland that raised $500, of which 
our club supported the event. 
 
Berry College didn't have a Circle K Club and Jordan 
helped to organize the club.  Working with the Viking 
Drum Line at the school, the fund-raising event "So 
You Think You Can Drum" was held in the fall of 2013 
raising $1,000 for the Eliminate Project.  You can go 
to YouTube to see video.  The 2014 event will be held 
this fall. 
 
Jordan gave a great program about how the Key Club 
and its' leadership training has had a positive effect 
on his life.  Everyone enjoyed the program and 
promised to be involved with the 2014 "So You Think 
You Can Drum" event. 
 
Announcements: 



Leonard reminded all the club members that our 60th 
Anniversary dinner needs all of us to attend and bring 
three guests with us.  Dinner is 
$15/person.  RESERVATIONS need to be made to 
Doris by June 16.   
 
If you plan to attend the district convention in August 
at Kingsport let Dwight or PR know.  We will elect 
delegates May 30. 
 
Tell someone about Kiwanis and invite them to 
visit us. 
  
Upcoming events 
  
June 29 is our 60th birthday we will celebrate on 
June 20 at First Baptist Church. 
 
August 8-10 District Convention - Kingsport TN  If you 
are interested in attending let PR know.  PR will be 
elected and inducted as governor of K-T District for 
next year. 
  
If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them 
to Dwight at dwight@dwightwatt.com 
 
Thank you to Chris for notes this week. 
 


